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ADDENDUM No. 3 TO THE CONTRACT DOCUMENTS 
 
Project: Cells II-1 and II-2 Landfill Expansion Project V.2 
 
Addendum Issue Date: June 24, 2014  
 
Issued for Bid Date: May 27, 2014 
 
Bid Due Date: July 1, 2014   
 
Previous Addenda Issued: two 
 
Issued By: Robert Lund, P.E.  
 City Engineer   
 City of Unalaska 
 rlund@ci.unalaska.ak.us 
 (907) 581-1260 

 
 
This addendum is hereby made a part of the Request for Proposals Documents and 
modifies the original Request for Proposals Documents.  The following corrections, 
changes, additions, deletions, revisions, and/or clarifications are hereby made a part 
of the contract documents for the Cells II-1 and II-2 Landfill Expansion Project V.2.  
In case of conflicts between this Addendum and previously issued documents, this 
Addendum shall take precedence.  Bidders must acknowledge receipt of this 
addendum on the bid submitted.  
 

ADDENDUM ITEMS 
 
 
CONTRACT DOCUMENTS, SPECIFICATIONS AND DRAWINGS 
 
 
Item 1: 

 
Question from Bidder 
 

Sheet M-203, Material List item 28, calls out a hose to connect between the enclosure 
and the side slope pumps.  Please specify the requirements of this hose.  
 

Answer:   The hose is to be supplied by the pump manufacturer as part of the 
pump package.  EPG Companies, Inc. uses a flexible PVC (Type SR) with 
polypropylene CamLock Fittings to permit a quick disconnection when servicing 
the pumps. 
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Item 2: 
 
Question from Bidder 
 

Sheet C-230, point 500, is called out in the Coordinate Tables (C-206) to be at 
elevation 6.5, which is lower than the elevation of the culvert that crosses Summer 
Bay Road.  It appears that this area will hold open water, is that the intent?   
 
Answer:   Change point 500 to elevation 8.21. The intent is for storm water to 
flow from point 501 to point 500 to the culvert at point 422. 

 
 
Item 3: 
 
Question from Bidder 
 

Addendum 1, Question 10:  The answer to this question states that the use of the 
stockpile for use as Imported Fill is not allowed.     

a. Is it the intent to eliminate the note at the top of plan sheet C-204, which 
states that the stockpile is to be used for Import fill?   

b. Is it allowable to use the stockpiled material if processed properly to meet 
the requirements of Import fill?  

 
Answer:  Import Fill (re: 2.1 Materials, B. Import Fill) can be produced (screened) 
from the shot rock material if the rock is screened to 3-inch or less, and the number 
200 component does not exceed 8% - as well as the other requirements for quality 
under 2.1.B are met.  Otherwise, this material should be imported.  All other materials 
provided under 2.1 Material shall be imported.  The “Imported Fill” is intended to be 
used under the new Cells II-1 and II-2.  The shot rock is to be used as general fill as 
depicted on Sheets C-230 and C-231; and the core of the new landfill berms.  For 
clarity purposes, delete the word ”Import”  from the two general notes on the Cell 
Sections on Sheets C-204 and C-205 – located in the upper middle of the sections that 
point to the shot rock stockpile area. 
 

 
 
 

END OF ADDENDUM NO.  3  
No attachments 


